From: Deb Sees <dsees@jacksongov.org>
Sent: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 9:49 AM
To: Sandi LeBlanc <sandif@ldreeves.com>

**Subject:** Your Food Establishment Plan Review application has been approved FTG:0001435

Dear Sandi LeBlanc,

Congratulations! Your New Food Establishment Plan Review application has been approved.

Prior to opening, you are required to call our office at (816) 847-7073 to schedule a pre-opening inspection with our health inspector. You cannot begin operating your business without prior approval from the health inspector. Failure to receive approval to open will be in violation of Jackson County Food Code, Chapter 40.

Thank you,

Jackson County Environmental Health